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Dear Year 6 of 2024

We know that SATs are just around the corner and wanted to take the
opportunity to say just how proud we are of you. You have worked so hard over
the past eight months and you really are superstars.

SATs do not define you. They do not make you the person you aspire to be. The
people who write these tests do not know how fabulous you are and the
wonderful things you do at Farfield and beyond: your musical and artistic
talents; your sporting and physical prowess; your kindness and charitableness;
your cooking and gardening skills; your loyalty; your wonderful imagination and
creativity.

Please remember, this is just one week of your life. Enjoy it - it’s your time to show
everyone what you can really do and how much you have progressed. No
matter what happens, everyone is so proud of you and who you are.

You are a Farfield child. You are unique. You are amazing.

Good luck and remember:
‘You are braver than you believe, stronger than you seem, and smarter than you
think’ Winnie the Pooh

Miss Jones and Mrs Dobkin
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